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Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a busy week we have had!  We celebrated World Book Day on Wednesday, with every child, (and most of the staff) across the 

school dressing up as a character from a book!  There were some wonderfully creative costumes - we had  Jacob Addison, Jacob 

Knowles and Dylan Deadmon dressed as characters from the Tom Gates series, compete with homemade masks.  Evie Cross was practi-

cally perfect as Mary Poppins, Hudson Horton was a very cute Peter Rabbit, Victoria Daniels was a lovely Little Bo Peep, Lily Rose looked 

incredible dressed as Medusa complete with snakes in her hair and Lincoln made a wonderful Mr Bump complete with bandages.  We 

also has 2 dinosaurs and a minion join us for the day!  Mrs Macleod welcomed the breakfast club children into school, dressed as Mrs 

Trunchball this year.  The children in Hurstwood class we also ’welcomed’ into class by  Miss Meade dressed as the same character—she 

did look quite scary!    The children were so excited and enthusiastic about their outfits and the characters they were dressed up as.  

 

 

 

 

 

 It was wonderful to see so many parents join us for the reading session in the afternoon, the whole school was filled with children and 

parents enjoying the chance to read a story together.  We had so many people we didn't quite know where to fit everyone!  The 

‘Bredhurst Bar’ chocolate competition went down a treat, with the children excited all afternoon to receive their chocolate bar and the 

possibility of winning a Golden Ticket!  The bars looked amazing!  Thank you to Mrs Fifield who created the 

wrappers and covered all the bars, organising the whole event, and  Mr Fifield who sponsored the event, pay-

ing for the bars as well the five £25 Waterstones book vouchers.  The children absolutely loved it!  It was such 

a success.  Our very deserving winners of the Golden Tickets were:  Iris Steel, Lily Rose Bennett-Smith, Imisi 

Awofeko, Thea Clarke and Sienna Wright—all children who genuinely love to read! Which was wonderful! 

 

Thank you to the parents who joined us for our ADHD coffee morning.  I was so pleased with the positive feedback and the information 

you shared with us, it was lovely to have the opportunity to have the time to talk.  We are hoping the educational practitioner will be 

able to join us for one of our coffee morning sessions once she has recovered form her broken ankle.  If you were unable to make the 

coffee morning and would like a copy of the slides Mrs Place shared please email the office who will be able to send these to you 

office@bredhurst.kent.sch.uk  

 

 

Church of England Vision for Education 

Deeply Christian, Serving the Common Good. 

John 10:10 “I came that you might have life, life in all its 

fullness”. 

        Bredhurst Church of England Primary Vision: 

    To learn and grow through the guidance and love of God. 



This afternoon we had ... Bredhurst Has Got Talent!  We have had so many children practicing their dances, songs and acts at lunch and 

break times, they certainly got into the spirit of it and really enjoyed the numerous and varied acts.  We are all very much looking for-

ward to finding out who will be this year’s winners on Monday’s celebration worship. 

Last Friday some of our children  were selected to show off their gymnastic skills in our annual 

gymnastics competition.  The gymnastics  they showed were an accumulation of the skills they 

have been working on for the past term in their gymnastics lessons. One of our gymnasts:  

Mia Jones,  has been selected to compete in a National Gymnastics competition in Manches-

ter at the weekend.  We all wish her the very best of luck! 

We have now had our final Ofsted report back.  We will be sharing this with you on Monday. 

Thank you to the FOBS parents who organised and ran the Mother’s Day Gift Sale this morn-

ing, there were some lovely things for your children to buy.  I hope you all enjoy your specially 

selected gifts and enjoy being spoiled on Sunday! 

Hopefully next week will be a quieter week.  Don’t forget we are Red on Friday for Comic 

Relief children can come to school wearing anything red for a donation of £1 towards the 

charity. We also have a limited number of Red Noses for sale in the office £1 each. 

 Parents are invited to join us for Celebration Worship on the same day. 

 

Best wishes 

Michelle Cox 

 

 


